
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.    14.7.5 
  
  

Request for Regional Council’s Consideration 

x Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Regional Council Meeting:  July 17, 2018 

Subject:  Purchase of Optimizer Divider for the Eastern Shore Minor Hockey Association 

Motion for Regional Community Council to Consider:   
 
That Regional Council approve funding in the amount of $5,000.00 from the Musquodoboit Harbour 
Common Area Rate account to the Eastern Shore Minor Hockey Association for an optimizer divider.  
 
 

Reason:  
 
The Eastern Shore Minor Hockey Association has to purchase an optimizer divider (half ice boards) for 
their Novice Hockey Program.  The boards will be stored at the Eastern Shore Arena. 
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
That Regional Council approve the requested funding from the Musquodoboit Harbour Common Area 
Rate to the Eastern Shore Minor Hockey Association for the purchase of an optimizer divider. 
 

Councillor David Hendsbee District  2 

 






